
District   25   Panel   71   Accepted   Recommendations   
2020-2022   

  
As   is   customary   at   the   start   of   each   new   Panel,   the   District   has   reviewed   past   
practices   and   voted   on   those   we   wish   to   continue   in   addition   to   creating   new   ones.   
All   recommendations   can   be   altered   at   any   point   during   the   panel   based   on   
discussion   and   the   changing   needs   of   the   district.   
  

1. That   District   25   continues   to   hold   its   meeting   on   the   1st   Tuesday   of   every   
month   in   a   predetermined   location.   

2. That   District   25   decides   all   matters   using   Robert’s   Rules   as   a   guideline,   
meaning   all   matters   brought   up   for   vote   as   new   or   old   business   need   to   have   
“by   substantial   unanimity”   which   means   a   ⅔   jaority   whenever   possible.   

3. That   District   25   continues   the   policy   that   only   the   District’s   officers   and   GSRs,   
or   their   alternates   in   their   absence,   have   a   “voice   and   a   vote”   at   the   regular   
business   meetings.   

4. That   District   25   continues   the   policy   allowing   a   guest,   usually   invited   by   the   
DCM,   to   speak   at   the   meeting   concerning   Traditions,   Concepts,   or   Area   
duties.   

5. That   District   25   continues   to   fund   the   DCM   and   ADCM   for   their   attendance   at   
the   following   functions   listed   on   the   A.A.   Area   Calendar:   the   Quarterly   Area   
Meetings   (QAM),   the   Eastern   Pennsylvania   General   Service   Assembly   
(EPGSA),   the   Northeast   Regional   Alcoholics   Anonymous   Service   Assembly   
(NERAASA),   and   the   local   Mini-Assembly   with   the   Delegates   Report.   If   the   
DCM   and/or   ADCM   cannot   attend,   then   another   district   representative   can   
take   their   place.   Preference   will   be   given   to   district   officers   followed   by   GSRs,   
via   email,   on   a   “first   come,   first   served   basis”.   Attendance   at   all   events   will   be   
dependent   on   the   District’s   finances.   

6. That   District   25   reimburse   service   representatives   going   to   Area   59   and   other   
functions   at   the   mileage   rate   consistent   with   that   of   Area   59.   

7. That   District   25   reimburse   service   representatives   going   to   Area   59   and   other   
functions   at   the   meal   rate   consistent   with   that   of   Area   59.   

8. That   District   25   continues   to   hold   two   workshops   per   year.   One   will   be   held   
independently   and   the   second   in   cooperation   with   at   least   one   other   DIstrict.   
The   ADCM   will   chair   the   workshop   committee.   

9. That   District   25   continues   to   hold   a   District   Inventory   at   the   start   of   the   second   
year   of   the   Panel.  
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10.ADCM   is   to   assist   DCM   in   an   administrative   capacity   as   needed.   

11. That   District   25   continues   the   practice   of   having   a   monthly   visitation  
commitment.   

12.That   District   25   continues   to   support   the   literature   rack   at   Health   Center   #9   
Chelten   Ave.   when   the   COVID   pandemic   is   no   longer   an   issue.   

13.That   District   25   continues   to   have   a   website   and    support   the   costs   related   to   
the   products   required   to   maintain   the   website;   and   to   review   website   use   
annually.     

14.That   District   25   continues   to   contribute   $10   to   The   Grapevine   and   have   the   
ADCM   attend   monthly   Grapevine   Meetings.   
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